Our practice respects your rights as patients. We strive to create
and maintain a medical practice that provides our patients with
the best medical care and highest assurance of patient safety.

If you have questions or concerns please talk to your nurse or
with the patient representative:

Laura Campbell-Business Manager / patient representative

412-622-0348



